


June 18th,1837

Rev.Williams,

Many thanks for your letter of the 18th ultime.
was most kind of vou %o have written to Mr.George

Soderbom about the tent and stove left with him on commisaion

I wrote to Xr.Soderbom on numerous oceasions, but singe

september 1938 failed to get any answer., I am nat sure that

1y lettemihave reached him, though all of them were sent

registered, Please kindly request him ton dispose of the
tent and for the best »nrice offered, and to let me
have the amount renlized from the sale.

Thanking you in antigipation,

Qincerely vaigw
wincere LY JOUrs,




